
 

No. 155 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Police, Fire and Emergency Services: 

 

    CCTV for Nhulunbuy 

 
During June 2021 Estimates Hearnings the Minister advised that CCTV for 
Nhulunbuy would be provided during this term of Parliament. Many businesses 
in Nhulunbuy have suffered property damage and there have been fears for 
individual safety in Nhulunbuy town. At a town meeting in August last year, 
Community members were assured that the Government had released funding 
for CCTV however no CCTV has been provided since.   
 

1. Please advise whether funds have been allocated for CCTV as part of the 
21/22 budget?  

 


